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August 20, 2020 
 
Re:  Tuskegee University Reasonable Accommodation Policy 
 
To the Members of the Tuskegee University Faculty: 
 
As we begin the vital task of starting another academic year, more than ever, the faculty and staff 
responsible for the teaching, research, business, and administrative functions of this institution 
must be recognized as some of Tuskegee University’s most important resources. In these unusual 
times, it is important to work together to accomplish the University’s mission while safeguarding 
students, staff, faculty and invited guests. The purpose of this communication is to further clarify 
my communication of August 3, 2020, to once again underscore the need to exercise safety, and 
to reiterate the University’s commitment to reasonable accommodation of otherwise-qualified 
disabled individuals, and to engage in the interactive process to determine whether a reasonable 
accommodation is available. The Reasonable Accommodation Policy for faculty, which may be 
found on page 73 of the Faculty Handbook, was most recently revised in the Spring of 2020. 
 
The University is committed to providing equal opportunity and equal access to qualified 
individuals with disabilities across University functions, including employment, access to 
programs and educational opportunities, and reasonable accommodations for otherwise-qualified 
members of the University community. 
 
We are aware that, for some, there is a general level of concern due to COVID-19. Currently, we 
are taking steps to implement enhanced safety measures for all employees. All employees will be 
expected to utilize protective face coverings, and faculty, staff and students will be required to 
engage in physical distancing as standard operating procedure. The use of face coverings will 
especially be required when interaction with others precludes six-foot physical distancing, such as 
when conferring with colleagues, advising students, and similar activities. 






